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September 21, 2004

City of Milwaukee

Department of City Development
ATTN: John Hyslop

809 North Broadway
Milwaukee, W1 53201

John:

I will not be able to attend the public hearing on September 27" but I do want to express
our support for allowing this addition.

Regards, |
W/

N, T |
John Linglg ¢

President, IPC

L/

JL/sat

CC: Eric Newman — MSI General
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